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Public Hearing Notice 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Webster Select Board will hold a public 

hearing on Thursday February 4, 2021 at 6:30pm. The purpose of the 

hearing is for Select Board to present the proposed 2021 budget. After the 

presentation, the Select Board will be available to answer questions. The 

hearing will be held virtually due to the COVID-19/Coronavirus crisis and 

in accordance with Governor Sununu’s Emergency Order #12, pursuant to 

Executive Order 2020-04. 

 

 

Attention Virtual Meeting 

 

You can access this meeting via telephone by calling 1(929)-205-6099 and 

entering the meeting ID code: 836-5658-3931. To access via computer, 

tablet, or smartphone use the following web address. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83656583931 
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